
From: Clarence Jr
Sent: 2/13/2016 4:17:37 PM
To: governor.haley@sc.lmhostediq.com; Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: Friendship, partnership, serving on same community boards and 
attending and participating in the same conference

Gov. Haley:

I have yet to received a response from you regarding SC Worker's 
Compensation Commission, Insurance Defense Companies. Medical Providers, 
SC Private Employers being cahoots in an organization of South Carolina 
Worker's Compensation Educational Association. The provided list and others 
not mentioned attends conferences together where they received specific 
training on how to present their case before SCWCC Commissioners to attain 
winning results against the claimant. The stated training are provided by 
SCWCC Commissioners as determined from SCWCEA Web Page. SCWCC 
Commissioners and Defense Attorneys can be seen in pictures at conferences 
therefore is no neutrality. 

SCWCC being part of SCWCEA with companies defense attorneys and serving 
as SCWCEA Board of Directors together as well therefore it unable to be 
impartial and make a decisions base on facts because of established verifiable 
friendship. The violations of SCWCC and SCWCEA  relationship has been 
verified and documented. 

Please send a response.

Clarence Jenkins Jr


